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July 22, 2022

The Honorable Alice Lee
and Members of the Council

200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Lee and Members:

REMOVAL OF KALIKOLEHUA E. K. STORER FROM THE BOARD
OF WATER SUPPLY

SUBJECT:

Under Section 13-2(5) of the Revised Charter of the County of Maui, I am
submitting a copy of the July 6, 2022 letter from Sherilyn Otsubo, Secretary to the
Board of Water Supply regarding Ms. Storer.

Ms. Storer was appointed by the Maui County Council on March 18, 2022, to the
Board of Water Supply. Ms. Storer has not completed and filed the required paperwork
(Financial Disclosure and Oath of Office Documents) and therefore, did not attend any
Board meetings since her appointment. Ms. Storer also expressed to be removed from
the Board. Attached is a proposed resolution to remove Ms. Storer.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Ipo
Mossman, Community Liaison at the Office of the Mayor at (808) 270-8211.

Sincerely

MICHAEL P. VICTORINO
Mayor

Attachments

Mimi Desjardins, Deputy Corporation Counsel
Ipo Mossman, Community Liaison

cc:



MICHAEL P. VICTORINO
Mayor

% ®mHELENE KAU
Director

SHAYNE R. AGAWA, P.E.
Deputy Director

BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY
COUNTY OF MAUI
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Honorable Michael P. Victorino
Mayor, County of Maui
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793
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Dear Mayor Victorino:

SUBJECT: REMOVAL OF A BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY MEMBER

Kalikolehua Storer was appointed to the Board of Water Supply on March 18
2022. Our board packet was mailed to her and Ms. Storer attended an online orientation
on April 14, 2022, but she hasn’t returned any of her paperwork.

On June 3, 2022, 1 sent a follow-up text to Ms. Storer, to which she replied that
she wants to remove herself. I then emailed her a resignation form. A couple more
texts were sent asking about her resignation form. On June 29, 2022, 1 informed Ms
Storer that we would begin the removal process if her resignation was not received bv
July 5, 2022. ^

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

5*0

^herilwj Otsubo
Secretary to the Board of Water Supply
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